admin@aecps.org

01625 704 510

www.aecps.org



10 November 2022

Can You Sponsor A Team Kit For AECPS?

Dear Parents and Friends of AECPS

We need your help.

Our team kit that we use for all our sports matches is very old and as children have grown no longer fits some of our older children in school.

The School Council would like to have a new kit so we can play matches and feel proud to represent AECPS.

Unfortuately, the school does not have any spare money to buy one so we are writing to our parents and friends in the community in the hope that someone may be able to sponsor us a new

Mrs Walsh, our headteacher, has said that we can advertise the sponsor on the shirts.

If you are able to help, please can you contact Mrs Walsh via the school office email on admin@aecps.org

We would really apprecaite your help.

Kind regards

Oscar Millie Ethan 8 chief councilors